
   

IP Infusion End of Sale Announcement 

Dear Valued Customers and Partners, 

We would like to inform you that IP Infusion will be discontinuing the sale of OcNOS for the 
following platforms: 

Platform End of Sale 
Announcement 

End of Sale 
(EoS) 

End of Life 
(EoL) 

Reason 

Dell S4248FBL-ON  2-Aug-24 2-Feb-25 2-Feb-26  
 

Technological 
Advancement 

and Market 
Demand 

Dell S4248FB-ON 2-Aug-24 2-Feb-25 2-Feb-26 

Dell S5296F-ON 2-Aug-24 2-Feb-25 2-Feb-26 

Delta AG-9032v1  2-Aug-24 2-Feb-25 2-Feb-26 

Delta AG-9032v2  2-Aug-24 2-Feb-25 2-Feb-26 

Delta AGC7648A 2-Aug-24 2-Feb-25 2-Feb-26 

Wistron Galileo-1 2-Aug-24 2-Feb-25 2-Feb-26 

Zyxel SDA3016SS 2-Aug-24 2-Feb-25 2-Feb-26 

 

This decision is part of our ongoing commitment to innovate and provide the best possible 
products and services to our customers. Below are important dates and details regarding this 
transition: 

Key Dates: 

• End of Sale Date: 2.02.2025 

o After this date, the above listed products will no longer be available for 
purchase. 

• End of Life Date: 2.02.2026 

o Technical support and service for the above listed products will be available 
until this date. 

Details: 

• Affected Products: above listed products, including all versions and configurations, will 
stop being supported by their End of Life (EoL) date. 

• Reason for Discontinuation: The products are being discontinued, due to 
technological advancements and market demand. 

 

 

Customer Options: 

1. Final Orders: 

o We encourage customers who wish to purchase additional units of the 
announced products to place their orders before the End of Sale Date. 
Availability will be based on current inventory levels. 



   

2. Replacement Products: 

o We recommend contacting your Sales Representative for replacement products 
that offer enhanced features and improved performance. 

3. Support and Maintenance: 

o For customers currently using announced products, we will continue to provide 
support and maintenance services until the End of Support Date. During this 
period, customers will continue to receive the same high level of service and 
support. 

Contact Information: 

If you have any questions or need assistance with this transition, please contact your account 
manager. We are committed to making this transition as smooth as possible for all our 
customers and partners. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

PLM Team 


